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              June 3, 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Registration for the 2024-25 school year has begun. You should have received an email regarding the 

online registration process and or Synergy ParentVUE. For any questions, please visit our website at 

www.pgusd.org and click on the Parents tab. Please make sure you have completed and submitted your 

student(s) online registration and received an email stating that your student(s) registration has been 

APPROVED PRIOR to attending Registration Round-Up. Locker assignments and schedules cannot be 

handed out until your registration is complete and approved. 

Pacific Grove Middle School Registration Round Up is on the following dates. It is located upstairs in the 

hallway across from the office. It’s an opportunity for you to pick up your student’s schedule, locker 

information, order/purchase PE clothes, sign up for PGMS PTSA, walk around the school and try out 

your locker.  

TUESDAY, JULY 30, 9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. 

Incoming 6th grade students from Forest Grove  and Robert Down Elementary schools 

New Students to the District 

New Student Orientation is at 10:30 a.m., in the Auditorium. There will be information given about 

PGMS by our Principal Mr. Roach, to our new students/families 

WEDNESDAY, July 31, 9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. 

For returning 7th and 8th grade students and 

other students/families that were not able to make it on Tuesday, July 30 

Parent Boot Camp (all are welcome & students encouraged to come) 

 Wednesday, July 31, 5:30p.m. 

We realize these dates may not be convenient for everyone. That’s OK, don’t worry. You will be able to 

come to the office starting Friday, August 2, between 8:00a.m. and 3:00p.m. to pick up your student’s 

schedule and locker information. The first day of school is Tuesday, August 6. 

The office will be closed June 7th and will reopen Thursday, July 22.  Reminder: In order for your student 

to attend class on the first day of school, all registration paperwork and proof of Tdap and Varicella 

booster shot (for 7th grade students) must be completed. 

Have a safe summer,  

PGMS Office Staff 


